
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

Washington, D.C. 20520 

March 14, 1980 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Md. 21701.  

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This letter acknowledges receipt on March 14, of 
r 	 Act appeal, your Freedom of Information A 	 no. 7903731. 

c Should you have any questions concerning the processing 
of your appeal, please contact the Appeals Officer, 
A/CDC, Room 2811, Department of State, Washington, D. C. 
20520. 

Sincerely, 

Peter A. Knecht 
Bureau of Public Affairs 


